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Mr. Aiah Bondowa Tondoneh 

Chairman  

Kono District Development Association UK (KDDAUK) 

 

 

16th October 2020 

 

 

Request for the Release of Kono Conference Project Funds for the Construction of the 

Gbense Market Toilet 

 

 

Dear Mr Tondoneh, 

 

This letter serves to remind you of the decision taken at the Kono Conference Diaspora 

Secretariat (KCDS) teleconference meeting held on 11 October 2020. It was resolved at the 

meeting that all Kono Conference funds retained by all diaspora organisations be sent to Kono 

in Sierra Leone within two weeks to the date of the teleconference mentioned above. This is to 

facilitate the commencement of the construction of the Gbense Market Toilet Project (GMTP), 

which is a Kono Conference (KC) Project.  

 

In that respect and as mandated by KCDS membership, you are kindly requested to release 

£1,832.52 KC funds your organisation currently holds in your bank account that has been 

designated for the GMTP above. Kindly effect transfer on behalf of the KC by latest 25 October 

2020 midnight UK time. It was further agreed that all funds should be directed to Mr Alex 

Nyandemoh, Chairman of the Kono District Development Association Sierra Leone (KDDASL). 

That Mr Alex Nyandemoh together with Mr Glenis Mani Ngaujah, Secretary of the Kono 

Conference Sierra Leone (KCSL) will deposit all funds received on behalf of KC directly into the 

bank account of KCSL with the following account details: 

        Bank Name: Sierra Leone Commercial Bank, Kono Branch 

        Account Name: Kono Conference 2018 

        Account Number: 003-007-0272-7811-2147 
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 The leadership of KCSL will liaise with the other partners to the project, as agreed, to facilitate 

a smooth implementation of the construction project. Funds for the project will be disbursed to 

the contractor of the Gbense Market Toilet Project as stated in the contract agreement.  

 

I will take this opportunity, once more, on behalf of the members of the KCDS, to extend our 

hearty appreciation to the KDDAUK membership and trustees for your continuous support of our 

collective effort of achieving our vision of the Kono Conference.  

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sahr Kolachi Pombor 

 
Chairman  

Kono Conference Diaspora Secretariat 

Tel.: +1 5712792435 

Email: Spombor@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

Komba Kellie 

 

 

 

Secretary General  

Kono Conference Diaspora Secretariat 

Telephone: +31 684259888/ +44 7421674215 

Email: kombakellie@yahoo.com   

 

 

Cc: All Heads of Incorporated Kono Conference Organisations  

      Secretary, Kono Conference Sierra Leone 

      Chairman, Kono Conference Sierra Leone 

      Chairman, Kono District Development Association Sierra Leone  
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